DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

Dalhousie University
Suite 8-026
Victoria General Hospital
Halifax, N.S.

B3H 2Y9

428-2257
April 9, 1987

Dr. R. MEMICHE

GI Lab

Victoria General Hospital
1278 Tower Road, Halifax
B3H 2Y9

RE: Research Day

Dear Dr., MEMICHE:

On behalf of the Department of Medicine's Research
Committee, I would like to thank you for submitting your
abstract for consideration for presentation., A total of 53
abstracts were received and evaluated by the Research
Committee. Thirty eight were accepted for presentation.

I am happy to inform you that your abstract entitled
"Thrombocy themia in Inflammatory Bowel Disease" is accepted
for oral presentation. The time of Your presentation will be
1500 - 1515 on Thursday May Tth. Please present your paper in
10 minutes so that there will be 5 minutes left for
discussion. A slide projector will be available should you
require other audio visual equipment please let the Research
Office (428-2257) know. This year Research Day will be held
on two days, Thursday and Friday May 7Tth and 8th. Thursday!'s
session will be held in room V4-287 of the Victoria Building
and Friday's session in room 5110 of the Dickson Centre,
Victoria General Hospital.

Sincerely yours,

MK [ar

M.H. Tan, M.D.
Chairman,
Research Committee

MHT/1lmb
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